
To: Attendees of the 2015 American Community Survey Data Users Conference

Thanks to everyone who filled out an evaluation form at last week’s ACS Data Users 
Conference. Your feedback will help us plan for future meetings. If you did not have a chance to
fill out the form, please take a few minutes to complete the anonymous survey online.

Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 10 
minutes per response, including the time for reviewing instructions, searching existing 
data sources, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and completing and 
reviewing the collection of information. Respondents are not required to respond to any 
information collection unless it displays a valid approval number from the Office of 
Management and Budget.

Send comments regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of 
information, including suggestions for reducing this burden, to: Paperwork Project 0607-
0760, U.S. Census Bureau, 4600 Silver Hill Road, Room 8H172F, Washington, DC 
20233. You may e-mail comments to Paperwork@census.gov; use Paperwork Project 
0607-0760; as the subject. 

Thanks again for your help.


